
 

 

 

 

 

Next half term the children will be learning about ‘Extreme Weather and Natural Disasters’. 

It would be great for the children to explore and create a poster, leaflet, PowerPoint or a 

model about extreme weather and natural disasters around the world. Please bring in your 

completed project, which will be displayed in the classroom. The best projects might even be 

featured on the school website! 

  Your Task: Make a project about ‘Extreme Weather and Natural Disasters’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your special project is due Friday 21st April 2023. 

Summer 1 

Special Project 

 


